Local officials weighted in and provided input to the Texas Freight Mobility Plan. The project is listed as noted in the TxDOT Freight Mobility Plan 2017 – Program and Project Appendices (Final – March 7, 2018) contained in Appendix B-2 (Proposed Projects in the Unconstrained Freight Investment Plan) on page B-337 listed as ‘Pelican Island Vehicular and Railroad Bridges Preliminary Study’  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Link:  http://ftp.dot.state.tx.us/pub/txdot/move-texas-freight/studies/freight-mobility/2017/appendices.pdf   
